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 French Gulch-Whiskeytown School  

The FGWS Board of Trustees will be 

meeting on Monday, September 13, at 

5:00 pm. As always, members of the 

public are welcome to attend. Board 

agendas are always posted 72 hours in 

advance of the meeting on the school 

website, on the community bulletin 

board at the FG post office and at the other FG community bulletin board 

outside of E Frank and Company. We are still seeking to fill the seat vacated by 

Matthew Balch. Please let any staff member know if you are interested in 

serving on the board. 

BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT 

Traditionally, FGWS has had a family dinner to welcome parents and their children back 

to school. After dinner, while the teachers meet with parents, kids play outside under 

adult supervision. This year both Covid and our local Air Quality have conspired against 

us! Next Friday, teachers will be sending home Back to School Night “on paper.” Both 

Mrs Swayne and Ms Hill will prepare brief descriptions of their programs and teaching 

philosophies. They will list their classroom expectations, ways to help your children 

with school work at home and the best ways to contact them when there is a need. We 

know that while the pandemic has made it more challenging to maintain a strong 

school- home connection, students thrive when there is one.  

Next Friday the “Back to School Night” papers will take the place of the weekly 

newsletter.   

RECALL ELECTION 

FGWS is usually the polling place for the FG community. This year it is not. 

You may vote in person on Tuesday, September 14 at the Church of Latter 

Day Saints at 3950 Sunflower Drive if you have not mailed in your ballot.  It is located 

across the street from Sunset Plaza. Make your voice heard. Be sure to vote!  

MEXICAN INDEPENDENCE DAY 

Ms Hill is planning a Mexican Independence Day celebration 

for next Friday, September 17. The actual date of this 

historical event is the 16th but piñatas will be a fun way to end 

the week. We will have one for each classroom.  If you have any wrapped candies or 

little toys to help fill the piñatas, please send them in. All donations are appreciated.   

The FGWS Student-Parent Handbook has been posted online. Hard copies will 

be sent home with the paper Back to School Night materials. 

  
Upcoming Events 

 September 6 
Labor Day no school 

September 13 
FGWS Board of Trustees Meeting 

5:00 pm 
School Site Council Meeting 

4:00 pm 
 

LUNCH MENU 

 
Menu for September 13-17                

(subject to change)  

Monday: Grilled Cheese 

Sandwiches, tomato soup, Cheddar 

Goldfish crackers and apples 

Tuesday: Beefy Nachos, refried 

beans, salsa and grapes 

Wednesday: Turkey and Cheese 

sandwiches, Fritos, muffins and 

mandarins 

Thursday: Cheeseburgers, curly 

fries, broccoli florets w/ranch and 

applesauce  

Friday: Pepperoni Pizza, red 

pepper strips w/ranch baby 

carrots and pineapple 

 Milk served at every meal 

  

 

 
 
 


